AH Committee

From: Dom Marino <mauivip1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:35 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: PLEASE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS
Aloha,

I think the subject line sums it up well. Owner occupant workforce housing. Let us address the housing
shortage while we can and whenever we can. This is not just to create much needed jobs during these high
unemployment times. The societal consequences are bigger.

| can't imagine living in Central Maui or Upcountry and driving to West Maui every day to work. (I have done
it) Think of how many hours a week are spent on the road where it could be spent with the Keiki. And the
sweetheart. Less expense getting to and from work, less financial pressure, and more time with

families. What a great combo! And it's homes for working people!

Please vote for this project.

Mahalo,
Dom



